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Dear Sir/Madam, 
  

I am writing to inform you that the Russian Ministry of Education has allocated 30 

scholarships for international students applying to Tyumen State University for the 2014-

2015 academic year. The scholarships are available at all levels of study – bachelor’s, 

master’s and doctoral programs. The scholarship covers the programme fees, a stipend, and 

accommodation costs. Applicants should possess a working knowledge of Russian. 

 

We are able to provide an incredibly valuable contribution to your students’ intercultural 

experience. Offering more than 170 educational programs and with more than 80 years of 

successful learning and research, Tyumen State University is one of the most dynamically 

developing classical universities of Russia. Tyumen is the capital city of the region ranked 

second after Moscow in economic development. 

 

Required application materials include: 

 completed application with photo 

 medical certificate with results of HIV/AIDS test (copy)  

 copy of previous education certificate  

 copy of passport (passport should be valid 18 months after the date of visa 

issue) 

 

All documents should be translated into Russian and certified by a public notary. 

After the selection process the applicants will be enrolled in Tyumen State University.  

 

We would be grateful if you share the information with potential applicants. 

The list and description of the programmes offered by Tyumen State University can be found 

at  

 http://go.utmn.ru/?page_id=11353 (master’s programs) 

 http://www.utmn.ru/sec/1601 (doctoral programs) 

 

Prospective students are asked to complete the application form 

(www.emailmeform.com/builder/form/N10561A0caZDde) by July, 10, and (if accepted) to 

send supporting documents to Tyumen State University by July, 15. 

http://go.utmn.ru/?page_id=11353
http://www.utmn.ru/sec/1601


 

If you have any questions, please, contact Pavel Kuznetsov, Director of the Centre of 

International and Intercultural Education at students@utmn.ru or +7 3452 455369 . 

 

I sincerely look forward to hearing from you, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Gennady Chebotarev 

President 

Tyumen State University 


